
District working aggressively to bolster teacher ranks in light of 
looming statewide shortage 

February 18, 2016 (Sacramento):  Sacramento City Unified School District is hosting an exclusive job fair 
for Sacramento State teacher credentialing candidates on Friday (February 19). The event is one part of 
an aggressive recruitment strategy aimed at building teacher ranks for the 2016-17 school year. 

Due to a decline in college students entering the teaching profession, California is facing a statewide 
teacher shortage for the fall. SCUSD hopes to get a jump on the hiring process on Friday by offering 
employment contracts on-


